
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Monroe City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday July 9, 

2024, at 7:00 p.m. at Monroe City Offices located at 10 N Main, Monroe, UT. The purpose of this hearing 

is to receive comments concerning proposed amendments to Monroe City Power Policy. The City is 

proposing various text amendments to the Monroe City Power Policy, increase electric rates, and amend 

purchased power adjustment clause. Published on the public meeting notice website 

www.utah.gov/pmn/ and www.monroeut.gov.June 25, 2024. 

Allison H. Leavitt 

Monroe City Recorder 
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